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Bone Marrow Drive for Young Ventura County Man
Gustavo, a young, local Ventura County man is in dire need of a bone marrow transplant. Just a few minutes of your time could make the difference in saving Gustavo’s life…or anyone else who may be in need of a bone marrow transplant. Join Teddy Bear Cancer Foundation and Be the Match on Sunday, February 12, 2012 from 9:30am-4:00pm at St. Paul's United Methodist Church, located at1800 South “C” Street in Oxnard, CA 93033. 
Giving a simple cheek swab to determine if you are the right Bone Marrow Match could make the difference for Gustavo. No appointment is needed. There will be some paperwork to complete along with a simple self-administered cheek swabbing to obtain the cells needed for testing and typing. It's pain free and only takes 10 minutes. Donors must be between 18-60 years of age.
Gustavo was first diagnosed with ALL Leukemia in the summer of 2009 at the age of 18, just before his senior year of high school. His entire life was turned completely upside down.  After six months of intense chemotherapy, numerous hospitalizations, regular blood transfusions, weakened bones, two herniated discs, blood clots, and much more, Gustavo continued his fight against cancer, refusing to give up. After going into remission for less than one year, Gustavo relapsed in December of 2010.
“I love life and I’m not willing to give up,” Says Gustavo. “I would love to be able to watch my nieces and nephews grow up, to have more time to spend with my family, to have a girlfriend and to someday get married and have children of my own. This is why I need help in finding my angel…the person who will be my bone marrow transplant match.” 

Gustavo’s only chance for survival is to find a Bone Marrow Match very soon so he can have a Bone Marrow Transplant. He is receiving ongoing and intense chemotherapy and radiation while he waits. 
Acute lymphoblastic leukemia (ALL) is the most common malignancy diagnosed in children, representing nearly one third of all pediatric cancers. The annual incidence of acute lymphoblastic leukemia is approximately 9-10 cases per 100,000 populations in childhood.

Teddy Bear Cancer Foundation is a non-profit organization providing financial and emotional support to families of children with cancer living in Santa Barbara, Ventura and San Luis Obispo counties.

Be The Match is a movement that engages a growing community of people inspired to help patients who need a marrow or umbilical cord blood transplant from an unrelated donor. The National Marrow Donor Program (NMDP), a leader in the field of marrow and cord blood transplantation, created Be The Match to provide opportunities for the public to become involved in saving the lives of people with leukemia, lymphoma and other life-threatening diseases.
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